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Dear Parents/Guardians: 

At the beginning of each school year school districts must inform parents of each 
student attending a Title I, Part A School of their right to request information about the 
professional qualifications of both the teachers and the paraprofessionals who teach and 
work with their children. 

I am proud to inform you that every teacher and paraprofessional at Riverside 
High School is "Highly Qualified" to teach your child(ren). 

If there is a personnel change that results in your child attending a class that is not 
instructed by a "Highly Qualified" teacher or paraprofessional, you will be notified in 
writing. Further information is available about what defines a "Highly Qualified" teacher 
at http://www.nj.gov/educationl. If you have any further questions, you may contact the 
building principal or my office at (856) 461-1255, ext. 1111. 

Sincerely yours, 

~ 

Robin A. Ehrich 
Superintendent of Schools 
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